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Attention: Dr Zakaria Hamza

Deputy Chairman, Disclosure& corporate
Governance Sector

The Egyptian Exchange
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Greeting,
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We are pleased to update you on the status
of the partnership proposals submitted to
the company and previously disclosed
during the board meeting held on

.March 6, 2024

New Urban Communities Authority
(NUCA) has received technical and
financial proposals from Hyde Park,
Madinet Masr, and Mountain View for
participation in the New Heliopolis City
.project

The technical evaluation of the three
submitting companies has been completed,
and we expect to conclude the financial
evaluation by the end of this month. The
findings will be presented to the company's
board of directors to select the most suitable
proposal.

The value of the land intended for
participation exceeds 10 billion Egyptian
pounds.

Furthermore, the company will announce
all details of the submitted proposals after
completing all the necessary studies, in
compliance with listing and transparency
regulations.
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The Managing Director& CEO Chief of inyestor relation
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Marwa M. Mounir
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